This file has been downloaded from the Almanahj website





The file: English grammar test

 $\underline{Almanahj\ Website} \Rightarrow \underline{American\ curriculum} \Rightarrow \underline{5th\ Grade} \Rightarrow \underline{English} \Rightarrow \underline{Term\ 1}$

More files for: 5th Grade subject English - Term 1		
Worksheet about Present Continuous Affirmative and Negative	1	
Worksheet about english Language functions	2	
Worksheet about Language Focus	3	
Worksheet about Present perfect and For Since and Past Participle verbs and Adjective Clause	4	
Worksheet about past simple tense 5		
Worksheet about read and match	6	
Worksheet about Vocabulary and Grammar	7	

Social Media links for 5th Grade











I. Choose the wo	rd which has the un	derlined part pronoi	inced differently from others
1. A. invite	B. village	C. tired	D. life
2. A. invention	B. question	C. information	D. protection
3. A. seat	B, head	C. meat	D. meet
4. A. watches	B. washes	C. clauses	D. fikes
II. Choose the be	st answer A, B, C or	D to complete the se	entences.
1. Nguyen Du is c	considered a famous	Vietnamese	
A. poetry	B. poem	C poet	D. poetic
2. My cousin h	nere since yesterday	OVALOAD	MORE
A. has been	B. have be	en C. was	D. is
3. These flowers	everyday		
A. water	B. watered	C. are water	ered D. are watering
4. Peter to scho	ol late yesterday	Trailij.C	
A. goe	B. went	C. has gon	e D. is gone
5. They are very	of their son		
A. prid	B. priding	C. proud	D. prides
6. The word Jeans	comes a kind of r	naterial that was mad	de in Europe.
A. in	B. at	C. from	D. on
III. Give the corr	ect tense/ form of the	e verbs in the bracke	rts.
1. He wishes he (l	be) a teacher.		
2. Lan (write) to !	Maryam for 3 months	4.	
3. She (take) her o	children to the theatre	e last Sunday.	
4. Water can't (fin	nd) here.		

Youtube: VietJack TV Official

Học trực tuyển: khoahoc.vietjack.com

Youtube: VietJack TV Official

IV. Supply the correct word form

- Her clothes look very modern and.... (fashion)
- 2. Many designers took from Vietnam's ethnic. (inspire)
- 3. They have just.... a new style of jeans in the USA. (introduction)
- 4. Some designers have the Ao dai by printing lines of poetry on it. (modern)

V. Chose to complete the sentences

William Shakespeare was an English play writer and a poet. He was born.....(1)... April 23rd, 1564 in the small town of Stratford-upon-Avon, about 70 miles from London. He went to Stratford Grammar school when he(2) a boy. At twenty one, he went to London and worked as an actor and a play writer. He also wrote many ...(3).... In 1613 Shakespeare left London and he returned to his native town of Stratford - upon - Avon. Three (4)... later, on April 23, 1616 he died there.

1. A in	B. on	C. at	D. from
2. A. were	B. was	C. is	D. be
3. A. poets	B. poetry	C. poems	D. poetic
4. A. weeks	B. years	C. months	D. days

VI. Read the text, answer the questions below

Hoa was born in Hue, but now she is fiving in Ha Noi with her aunt and uncle. She went to Ha Noi two years ago. Now she is studying at Quang Trung School. Yesterday was her thirteenth birthday. She had a small party with her friends. They ate a lot of food, fruits and cakes. In the evening Hoa had a stomachache. Her aunt was worried. She called a doctor. The doctor arrived and gave Hoa some medicine. She took the medicine and went to bed. Today Hoa feels better.

- 1. Where was Hoa born?
- 2. When did she go to Ha Noi?
- 3. Did they cat a lot of food, fruits and cakes?
- 4. Why did Hoa's aunt call the doctor?

VII. Rewrite the following sentences so that the second sentence means the same as the first one.

1. Lan bought a new dress yesterday.

Học trực tuyến: khoahoc.vietjack.com

VietJack.com	Facebook: Học Cùng VietJack
=> A new dress	WNŁOAD MORE
2. I last saw her 10 years ago.	
=> I haven't	
VIII. Use the words and phrases pro-	vided to make meaningful sentences.
1. Ba/ go/ Hanoi/ since yesterday mor	ning.
2. Nam and Ba/ play soccer/ two hour	s ago/?
IX. Write a paragraph about why sec	ondary should wear casual clothes at school.

I. Circle the word of others	f which the underline	ed sound is pronour	nced differently	y from the
1. A. divide	B. religion	C. primary	D. compri	se
2. A. compulsory	B. industry	C. hamburger	D. eruption	1
3. A. enjoyed	B. invited	C. mended	D. lasted	4
4. A. machine	B. chair	C. check	D. child	
II. Choose the correc	et answer for each sen	tence		
1. Vietnamese people	are very			
A. friend	B. friendly	C. friend	dship	D. friendlines
2. Let'sabo	ut my problem.	ON		
A. talk	B. talking	C. to tal	k	D. talked
3. Vietnamis a	country. The weath	er is usually hot ther	e/us	
A. tropical	B) cold	C. warm	1	D. heat
4.The doctor	me not to stay u	p too late at night.		
A. advised	B suggested	C. insist	C. insisted	
5.She was sick yester	day,she was a	bsent from school .		
A. since	B. so	C. becau	ise	D. but
6.My friend is fond o	fTV in the ev	ening.		
A. watching	B. to watch	C. watch	C. watch D. wa	
7. Some designers ha	ve taken from\	/ietnam's ethnic min	orities.	
A. inspiration	B. education	C. impre	ession	D. tradition
8. Jeans all ov	er the world today.			

Học trực tuyến: khoahoc.vietjack.com Youtube: VietJack TV Official

VietJack.com

Facebook: Hoc Cung VietJack

A. is sold

B. was sold

C. will be sold

D. are sold

III. Give the correct form of the verbs in brackets.(1m)

- I (see) her recently.
- The children often love (watch) cartoons.
- I wish it (not rain) tomorrow.
- 4. This exercise must (do) carefully

IV. Give the correct form of these words

- 1. These clothes look very (fashion)
- 2. Some designers have the Ao Dai by priting lines of poetry on it. (modern)
- 3. Nguyen Du is a famous Vietnamese (poem)
- 4. He always wears a shirt. (stripe)

V. Choose the suitable words from the box to fill in the blanks

Widely, population, religion, exports, instruction, climate, divided, of

VI. Read the text then answer the questions

The Northern and the Southern parts of Vietnamhave very different types of weather at the same time of the year.

In the South, for example, there are two main seasons, the wet and the dry. The wet season lasts from May to November. There is a lot of rain during this period. The dry season lasts from December to April. It is very hot and humid during the time.

III. Give the correct form of the verbs in brackets.(1m)

- 1. I (see) her recently.
- 2. The children often love (watch) cartoons.
- 3. I wish it (not rain) tomorrow.
- 4. This exercise must (do) carefully

IV. Give the correct form of these words

- 1. These clothes look very (fashion)
- 2. Some designers have the Ao Dai by priting lines of poetry on it. (modern)
- 3. Nguyen Du is a famous Vietnamese (poem)
- 4. He always wears a shirt. (stripe)

V. Choose the suitable words from the box to fill in the blanks

Widely, population, religion, exports, instruction, climate, divided, of

VI. Read the text then answer the questions

The Northern and the Southern parts of Vietnamhave very different types of weather at the same time of the year.

In the South, for example, there are two main seasons, the wet and the dry. The wet season lasts from May to November. There is a lot of rain during this period. The dry season lasts from December to April. It is very hot and humid during the time.

Hoc trực tuyển: khoahoc vietjack.com Youtube: VietJack TV Official

The North also has two seasons. They are called winter and summer. Winter lasts from November to April. The weather at this time is cool and dry. The North's hot summer lasts from May to October. During the summer period it is very sunny and wet.

- 1. Is the weather between the North and the South parts of Vietnamdifferent?
- 2. How many seasons are there in the South?
- 3. How long does the wet season in the South last?
- 4. What is the weather like in the North in winter?

VII. Rewrite these sentences

1. What a pity! I can't speak English well.	FROM
I wish	
2. They built this hotel six months ago.	nahi.com/u
This hotel	
3. He likes wearing Jeans.	4
He is	
4. It isn't necessary for me to wear the Ao	dai today.
I don't	

VIII. Complete these sentences using the given words

- 1. She/ wish/ have/ big house.
- 2. Rice/ grow/ tropical countries.

ĐỀ 6 – TRƯỜNG THCS THÁI HÒA

Time allowed: 45 minutes

	rom each number, p m the others	pick out the word w	hose underlined part	is pronounced differently
1.	A. equal	B. fashion	C. champagne	D. match
2.	A. baggv	B. minority	C. style	D. symbol
3.	A. casual	B. sale	C. sleeveless	D. slit
4.	A. encourage	B. young	C. proud	D. enough
5.	A. hobby	B. honest	C. humor	D, hole
II.	Choose the best ans	wer A, B, C, or D	to complete the senten	ces below
1. 1	haven't heard from	Maria	ROM	
Α. :	since many months l	pefore	B. for many mor	nths
C. 1	or many months ago	alMe	D. since a long t	time / U.S
2. T	his book is so long	that I		
A. I	naven't finished it ye	t 🖈	B. haven't finish	ed it already
C. s	still have finished it	11	D. still haven't f	inished it already
3. 1	he dragonth	e enemies of the Cl	hurch.	
A. 5	symbolizes	B. symbols	C. symbolic	D. symbolism
4. S	he presented her ide	eas clearly and	,	
A. I	ogically	B. logic	C. logical	D. logics
5.1	Nguyen Du is a famo	ous Vietnamese		
A. j	ooem	B. poetry	C. poetic	D. poet
6. N	Malaysiaenjoys the to	ropical	7	
Α. ١	weather	B. climate	C. season	D. country
7. 1	in the 1960 a lot of a	miversity and colle	gev	vore jeans
A. j	oupils	B. workers	C. students	D. goers

Youtube: VietJack TV Official

Học trực tuyển: khoahoc.vietjack.com

VietJack.com

Facebook: Hoc Cùng VietJack

Youtube: Vietlack TV Official

8. Lan wishes she	Maryam s	someday.	
A. visit	B. visited	C. would visit	D. will visit
9. The ao dai used for	men were different	those for wo	men.
A. for	B. from	C. with	D. to
10. Today, the ao dai	looks modern and very		7
A. unfashionable	B. fashionable	C. fashionably	D. fashion
III. Give the correct f	form of the verbs		2
1.Minh wishes he (be)	better at Math	Ja.
2.1	(go).to the theater wit	h my family last we	ekend.
3. They	to Maryam's farew	vell party last night.	(not come)
4. My father (not smo	ke)		. for 5 years.
5. How long Bob and	Mary (be)		married?
mr n tal		NILL COLL	

IV. Read the passage and answer the following questions

Clothes can tell a lot about person. Some people like very colorful clothes because they want everyone to look at them and they want to be the center of things. Other people like to wear nice clothes, but their clothes are not colorful and fancy. They do not like people to look at them. Clothes today are very different from the clothes of the 1800s. One difference is the way they look. For example, in the 1800s all women wore dresses. The dresses all had long skirts. Today, sometimes they wear short skirts. Sometimes they wear pants. Another difference between 1800s and today is the cloth. They were made from cotton, wool, silk or linen. But today, there are many kinds of man made cloth. A lot of clothes are now made from nylon, rayon, or polyester.

- 1. Why do some people like very colorful clothes?
- 2. What kinds of clothes do the other people like to wear?
- 3. Were the clothes of the 1800s as the same as clothes today?
- 4. What do sometimes women wear today?
- 5. What were clothes made from 1800s?
- V. Rewrite the sentences in such a way that the original meanings are unchanged
- 1. What a pity you can't take part in with us.

Facebook: Học Cũng Vietlack
VNI OAD WORF
VINLOAD MOIL
FROM
anahj.com/us